
 
 

  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

It is vital that you inform 
Lincoln KC staff of your child’s 

schedule should it change for any 
reason. If your child will not be 

attending, please leave a note in our 
parent area, call us at 412-628-0455 
or email us at kclincoln@mledp.org. 
You will be charged a fee if you do 
not inform us that your child will be 
absent that day. If your child attends 

both the KC and Extended Care 
Program, please send an email to 

both programs to notify them of the 
absence.  kclincoln@mledp.org and 

lincoln@mledp.org  

2023 brought big changes for MLEDP 
Lincoln KC!  We started in a new room  at 

Lincoln and said hello to a new Center 
Director, Ms. Mandy! We explored the art 

of many different artists from different 
such as Picasso and Keith Harring.  Then, 

we used that art to inspire us to create 
our own!  After discovering new things in 

the art world, we dove into the 
imaginative land of fairy tales.  We 

measured Rapunzel’s hair, investigated 
how to save Humpty from his fall, and 

started growing our own bean stalks!  We 
will have to continue to water and 

observe our beans to see what happens 
next month.  February brought us a new 

Center Director named Ms. Amy.  This 
new hello means we say see you later to 
Ms. Mandy as she goes back to Hoover 

Kindergarten 
! February also brought Ezra Jack Keats 
Author Study where we meet Willie and 
Peter.  We created our own city artwork, 
won awards in a KC Pet Show, and meet 

the challenge of building a chair for a 
   

 
 
  

 

Contact Us: 
Lincoln KC 412-628-0455 (Temporary Cell) 

kclincoln@mledp.org 
MLEDP Main Office: 412-343-1661   

kids@mledp.org 

For Your Child’s Safety  Upcoming Themes… 

Lincoln KC Staff 
Amy Perlmutter - Center Director/Teacher 

Helen Nelson – Teacher 
 

 

Heart Health 
 

Dinosaurs 
 

Dr. Seuss 
 

Country Western Hoedown 
 

 

Lincoln 
KC 

mailto:lincoln@mledp.org
mailto:kclincoln@mledp.org
mailto:lincoln@mledp.org
mailto:lincoln@mledp.org
mailto:kids@mledp.org


 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
  
 
 

February 20: School and MLEDP Closed 
 

 
WOW! What a wonderful winter it has 

been so far.  The rest of this chilly season 
will bring new themes and lots of fun!  As 

we discover new things together, it is 
important to remember our rules and 

focus here at MLEDP!  Together we can 
accomplish so much… It’s not about you 

or me, it’s about US! TEAMWORK MAKES 
THE DREAM WORK! 

 
Important Rules to Remember 

1. Safety First 
2. Keep Our Hands to 

Ourselves 
3. Use your words 
4. Be kind to everyone 
5. Respect our toys and books 
6. Use appropriate voice level 

 

It’s not about you or me, 
it’s about us! 

Happy birthday to Jacob 
and Alec on Februaray 10th 
 
 

Welcome our new Center Director 
and teacher, Ms. Amy!! 

About Ms. Amy…. My name is Amy Perlmutter, and I am the 
new center director for MLEDP Lincoln Kindergarten Care. 
My husband and I have three daughters, and two dogs. I spend 
most of my time traveling for my daughters’ sports events. I 
also enjoy reading, cooking, golfing, and yoga. 
 
I have an extensive background in education and operations 
that spans from elementary education to owning and operating 
a successful business with my husband. I began my teaching 
career in Florida where I taught 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade. After 
that, I was the CFO/Human Resources Manager for our 
business for ten years. Then I went back into teaching and 
taught 2nd grade for two years. I was also a 1st-grade virtual 
teacher and curriculum writer. 
 
I am looking forward to working with you and your child.  I am 
a strong proponent of an open-door policy and I welcome 
conversations regarding your child to ensure a successful 
school year. 

 


